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OFFICE OF THE REGULATOR-GENERAL
NOTICE OF DETERMINATION

Notice is given that on 29 December 2000 the Office of the Regulator-General made a
determination in relation to a claim by Loy Yang Power Management Pty Ltd that it had incurred
losses as a result of a generator change in taxes.

On 22 September 2000, the Regulator-General received copies of six notices given by Loy Yang
Power Management Pty Ltd. In essence, each notice claimed that there had been a generator change
in taxes consisting of the imposition of a catchment/waterway management tariff under Section 259
of the Water Act 1989.

Under clause 2.7 of the Victorian Electricity Supply Industry Tariff Order, if a party to a
particular type of contract (called a Òvesting contractÓ) gives a notice to the Regulator-General
under the contract in relation to a particular type of event (called a Ògenerator change in taxesÓ), the
Regulator-General must determine (amongst other things):

¥ if the generator change in taxes specified in the notice occurred or is continuing; and
¥ if so, the total loss incurred by the electricity distributor party to the contract through the

consequent granting of relief to the electricity generator party to the contract (with that loss
to then be passed through by the distributor to its franchise customers).

The Regulator-General has determined that the generator change in taxes specified in each
notice did not occur and is not continuing.

The effect of each such determinations is that no relief is granted under the relevant contracts in
respect of the event specified in the notices, with no electricity distributor party to such a contract
incurring loss through the granting of such relief. Hence, as no distributor has incurred such a loss,
no amount is to be passed through by the distributor to its franchise customers.

This determination made by the Regulator-General takes effect on and from the date on which
notice of its making is published in the Victoria Government Gazette.

A copy of the determination may be obtained from the Regulator-General by contacting Ms
Robyn Keely at robyn.keely@reggen.vic.gov.au or on (03) 9651 0206.
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